
 
 

 

 

 

Lake Worth Drainage District Request 

For Annual Surveying Services 

For Canal Rehabilitation Program 

RFP #18-9854L.04 

 

 

The Lake Worth Drainage District (District) is soliciting the services of a professional land 
surveying firm to provide annual surveying services to the District in support of its Canal 
Rehabilitation Project Program. 

 

The RFP can be obtained by emailing Kelsey Smith, Project Surveyor, ksmith@lwdd.net. 
Proposals will be received in the Administrative Office at 13081 S. Military Trail, Delray 
Beach, FL 33484 until 4:00 PM, Thursday Tuesday, October 9, 2018. 

 

All questions or requests for additional information are required to be emailed to 
ksmith@lwdd.net no later than Thursday Tuesday, September 25, 2018. Responses will be 
made through an addendum and available on the District’s website at www.lwdd.net/doing-
business. No verbal inquiries will be accepted. 

 
 

 
Publish: Sun Sentinel, Sunday, September 9, 2018 

mailto:ksmith@lwdd.net
mailto:ksmith@lwdd.net
http://www.lwdd.net/doing-business
http://www.lwdd.net/doing-business

